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knows, the Holy Father has opened the way to the full restoration of the authority of the Major
Archbishop and the Synod of the Syro-Malabar Church over the entire country. In this new
context, it would be appropriate that the Synod discuss the question of the Knanaya community

in India,in view of the request presented by Your Grace, so as to submit an eventual proposal
to this Dicastery.

Certainly, this Dicastery understands that the Knanaya community spread throughout the
world wishes to find a point of unity in one figure, the Archbishop of Kottayam. Nonetheless,
these are members of the Syro-Malabar or Syro-Malankara Catholic Churches before all else, and
they must look to their local Bishops for unity in matters of faith and morals. Other means must
be sought to help Knanaya persons living far from home to retain, where possible, their cultural
tics; this can certainly include visits or letters from the Archbishop of Kottayam or his
A“Kﬂm)'.mth the pmmﬁ of the local bishop, provided that any confusion regarding

Once again, Your Grace, [ thank you for your excellent work and sincere desire to do what
is best in difficult circumstances. A copy of this letier has been sent to the Major Archbishops.

With cordial and fraternal best regards, 1 am

Sincerely,

Leonardo Card. Sandri
Prefect




